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SGI Driver Handbook Updates 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Mayor write a letter to the Minister of SGI for further discussion on the 
suggestions offered by Administration on the updates to the SGI driver handbook. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on September 3, 
2024, considered an information report of the Administration regarding the above and 
puts forward the above-noted recommendation. 
 
Attachment 
September 3, 2024, report of the Transportation and Construction Division. 


